
1:1 Student Device Information 

This program will provide a device for students to use during the school day, and to 
take home.  The school tech will offer support at designated times during the 
school day for students who are having an issue with their computer or if it is 
broken. Student computers should be kept in the provided cases. Students should 
not delay reporting that their computer is damaged.   

1. Laptops will be distributed during the week of July 22 and 29.  
Please check the school website for device distribution information. 
 

2. A new program will be released on July 8, 2024. Parents will be able to purchase 
insurance for their student's laptop. The voluntary purchase of device insurance will 
cover unlimited damage, loss, and theft. Look for more information coming soon. 

3. The Student Device Loan Agreement (former Borrower's Form) for student devices 
is now digital and can be found in the Focus Parent Portal. Contact your school for 
more information. 

 


